
APPENDIX 2 

From: Mitchell Harvey [mailto:m.harvey@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk]  
Sent: 16 December 2015 14:21 
To: Anita Chonk 
Cc: Licensing; Rob Edge; Elaine Moreton 
Subject: Re: PRE1134 Malones Bar, 35a Lichfield Street, Bilston, WV14 0AJ - Vary 
DPS & PLH change of address 
 
Dear all, 
  
On behalf of the Chief Officer of the West Midlands police, I wish to make formal 
representations and object to the below application under the licensing objective 
of the Prevention of Crime and Disorder.   
  
Police have conducted extensive enquiries into the applicant and are in receipt of 
information that is of grave concern that we feel will seriously undermine the 
licensing objectives. 
  
 Kind Regards, 
  
PC 1080 Mitch Harvey 
Partnerships & Licensing Officer  
Wolverhampton Central Police station 
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